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Outdoor Session 
10th June 

A few members 
met at Box 
Village Hall for a 
pleasant 
afternoon’s 
sketching. 

 

 

 

Jill F 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No car parked in 
front of the well for 

a welcome change 

Pete 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jill F 

 

Earlier Outing 

This was from an outing to Minchinhampton church last year – finally finished. 

Puffins 

I bought the puffin card below, from a linocut by Robert Gillmoor, in a shop in the Town Hall in Narbeth, a 
little market town near Saundersfoot with an array of interesting foodie shops (and antique shops for 
Christopher). Christopher can be seen dashing across the road to the Town Hall shop. 

I like the choice of colour palette, even the brave duck egg blue on the front of the puffins.  

Rosemary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Garden Photos 

 

A few photos from 
the garden, taken 
this week. 

Pete 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The ‘scent’ on Wednesday when the arisaema opened was not something to 
write home about, but the flies love it! (I’m not sure of the species, so any 

suggestions welcome.) 

 

Outdoor Session 24th June 

The next outdoor session is planned for 2:00pm on Thursday 24th June, meeting in 
the car park at Saul Junction, which is accessed over the canal bridge at Church 
Lane off Whitminster Lane. 

Hope to see some of you there.  

Pete 



Challenge 31 

Hello Everyone, 

Today is International picnic day and Paul McCartney's birthday. 

...the challenge is – anything associated with a picnic. 

 Please continue to support The Rainbow by sending photographs of your work as a jpeg to Pete 
Smith peter@lyonspace.co.uk. Thanks to all of you who have and are taking part in the challenges, sharing 
other art work carried out and interesting titbits, and thank you Pete for editing it. 

If you require advice about your artwork Roxy and Beth have both agreed to support us and are also part 
of this email group. It is not compulsory to do all the challenges or any of them, but if you do - anything 
goes regarding, media, style etc.! Let your imagination run wild! You might decide to make one challenge 
into a bigger project which might take weeks to complete or do as a 5-minute exercise.  

If you can, take time out for your art on Thursday afternoons.   

Stay safe. 

Kind regards, 

Lynne 

 

Note from Box Village Hall Committee 

Lynne has been in touch with the Box Village Hall Committee, and received the following reply: 

The committee are meeting every time there is a government announcement re covid restrictions to 
discuss the implications for the hall so as soon as we are allowed to and the committee agrees to open up 
to social clubs and events then I will let you know.  

We are meeting tonight re continuation of Step 3 and we will meet just before July 19th to assess the 
situation. 

So, all being well etc we will hope to welcome you back in September but obviously it isn’t ‘set in stone’.  I 
have kept the Art Group Exhibition dates we discussed ages ago in the diary so I have you down from 5 pm 
on Thursday 7th October to 5pm on 10th. 

 

So Box Art Group members might start to think about a few pieces of work for the exhibition, as we’ll have 
only a few weeks once we re-start in September to arrange things. - Pete 

 

 

mailto:peter@lyonspace.co.uk

